Telephone: DONAMON 7222

## DIVINE WORD



## MISSIONARIES

Archivo Nacional de "CASTLE DONAMON" A Memoria

ST. PATRICK'S - DONAMON CASTLE - ROSCOMMON

August 5th. 1963

Dear Pat,

Thanks for your letter - your first - and I'm glad to know that you are still thinking of the priesthood and the Divine Word Missionaries. I had not forgotten about you at all but you asked me not to write and I was sticking to that.

I see that as yet you have not mentioned your intention to anybody. It is getting on! so perhaps it is time to tell your parents. However as you may wish to see me first I'll do my best to see you in Fremoy soon: I expect that I will travel from Dublin (where I am at present) on Wednesday (7th): if you call at the Royal Hotel and ask at the desk, I'll be there or will have left a note for you: I would suggest that you call about 6 o'clock pm. That is the best arrangement I can think of now: I hope that it suits you.

The results of the exams will soon be out: I expect that Bro. Hogan will soon be home...in fact is home already.

God bless you Pat.

Wilace Ohlan SUD.